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Dear Donors, Members, and Friends:

2022 was a  successful  season for  the Marquet te  Mari t ime Museum. The
fol lowing are  just  a  few of  our  accomplishments .  Our 2021/2022 Mari t ime
History on Tap ser ies  (sponsored in  par t  by grants  f rom WE Energies ,
MACC, and the NEA) ended in  Apri l  2022 with a  ful l  house for  our  Yooper
Paranormal  Lighthouse program. Other  presentat ions included Dan Fountain 's
"Marquet te  Shipwrecks" in  January and Jack Deo and J im Koski 's  "What 's  Up
Dock? A History of  Marquet te  Harbors"  in  February.  

The 2022 season opened in  May with Field Trips!  We missed our  school
groups these past  couple  of  years .  We hosted 629 chi ldren and 90 adul ts .
Through a  grant  f rom the Marquet te  Community Foundat ion,  we added an in-
school  opt ion for  f ie ld  t r ips  where volunteer   and ret i red educator  Greg
Sandel l  vis i ts  c lassrooms to  ta lk  about  the his tory of  the Marquet te  Coast
Guard.

Greg Sandell in a Gwinn classroom, left, and Board
member Susan Hill, right, on a Lighthouse Tour

(note the tower light flashing)



MONTHLY
STATISTICS
2020

We offered three FREE outdoor  ar t /his tory workshops  in  col laborat ion with
Carol  Phi l l ips  and the Liber ty Children 's  Art  Project  (LCAP).  The f i rs t
workshop was Plein Aire  Paint ing as  a  par t  of  the City of  Marquet te 's  Art  Week.  

The Michigan Arts  and Culture  Counci l  board and s taff  vis i ted Marquet te  for  a
meet ing in  July and we provided them with a  museum/l ighthouse tour .

Art/History
Workshops,

above, and MCAA
Lighthouse Tour,

right



Marquet te  Mari t ime Museum began our  vers ion of  Lake Superior  Day in  2019 to
celebrate  our  great  lake while  learning how to preserve and maintain i t  for  the
enjoyment  of  future  generat ions.  Our 2020 celebrat ion was cancel led due to
COVID, but  we were back on in  2021.  The 2022 fest ivi t ies  brought  f i f teen
booths  for  famil ies  to  learn about  the his tory,  conservat ion,  ecology,  and
regional  importance of  Lake Superior .  

The 2022 Michigan Lighthouse Fest ival  was hosted by the museum in August .
Some part ic ipants  toured Grani te  Is land Lighthouse.  For  three nights  in
October ,  s taff  and volunteers  a long with the Marquet te  Coast  Guard and NMU's
Veteran Services  performed in  our  annual  Ghosts  of  Lighthouse Point
Fundraiser .  This  year  we raised just  over  $4,000 and col lected several  boxes of
canned goods for  the NMU Food Bank.

Sea Lamprey
demonstration,

left, and Children's
Museum, right

Ghosts of
Lighthouse Point,

October 

Granite Island, August



The Museum Staff  and Board of  Directors  completed several
bui lding/maintenance projects  in  and around the Museum and Lighthouse.
Through the ci ty  of  Marquet te  Lighthouse Fund,  we hired Scot t  Alan to  paint
the l ighthouse lantern room. The 2023 l ighthouse tours  wil l  now include a  t r ip
up the s ta i rs  to  the lantern room (opt ional) .  We also instal led two much-needed
interpret ive Lighthouse s igns at  the bot tom of  the l ighthouse s teps--one for  the
Marquet te  Harbor  Lighthouse and one,  with Superior  Watershed Partnership,  for
Stannard Rock Lighthouse.

The biggest  change to  the Museum is  qui te  obvious and we are  so proud!  Board
member Scot t  Porter  worked with director  Hilary Bil lman to  chose new window  
designs.  Cook Sign Services  pr inted and board members  instal led the beaut i ful
ar twork now displayed in  the Museum's  windows.  We love the resul ts .  The next
s tep in  the project  is  interpret ive s igns.  Stay tuned .  .  .  .

Window Art                                     Lighthouse Interpretive Sign



DONORS 2022

2022 DONATIONS
$9,408

Cathy Harris
Orion Couling

Margaret Jensen
Kelly and Enrico Sassi

Lawrence and Patricia Barton
Stacey DeLoose
Leslie Warren

Lois Ralph
Kayleen Papin

Gregory Kruger
Cathy Day

Donald and JoAnn Potvin 
Warren Smith

Greg and Nancy Fierstine
In Memory of Bob Brebner:

Marilyn Dahlquist
Natalie Wisehart

Mr. and Mrs. Gassner

Bill Herrera
Fred Stonehouse

Dave and Carolyn Northey
Jim and Julie Elder

Carol Phillips
Gilbert and Judith Martin

Peter Camilli
Ken and Maura Davenport

Joe Constance
David McClintock Family

Norman And Patricia Gruber
Tristan Luoma
Jeffrey Shook

Gregory Kruger
In Memory of Don Elzinza:
Melissa and Carl Eiben

Ken Davenport
Norm and Sue Hefke








Lighthouse tours were capped to 10 guests per tour in 2020
for COVID safety. In 2021, we decided to keep tours at 15
maximum for both safety and quality (as the lighthouse rooms
are small). Through an agreement with the City of Marquette,
half of Lighthouse ticket sale revenue is paid to the city for
rent, and the money goes into a city account for future
Lighthouse restoration. 

Overall ticket sales were $74,122 for 2022,  $63,760 for 2021,
and $36,922 for 2020.  2022 season visitation was 8,336 visitors
with an additional 719 for field trips; 2021 season was 8,560,
and 2020 was 5,023. 2022 Special Programs and Fundraisers
hosted an additional 1039. We had visitors from every state
and international visitors were up significantly.

TICKETS SALES AND VISITATION



The Beth Millner pendant fundraiser brought in $1,350!

The family of Art and Mary Carlson
donated a collection of prints by

maritime artist and author 
Jim Clary in September. The collection
includes unframed lithograph prints,

framed prints,  and framed artist
proofs and remarqued prints.  The

collection was given to Art Carlson
throughout his 15-year friendship with
Clary, while a few were purchased by

Art and Mary Carlson. The Museum will
display part of the collection in 2023.

Fred Stonehouse,
Maritime History on Tap,

December

Fieldtrip in the
Darter/Dace Annex,

May



Membership 2022
$3700 Total

New Lifetime Members
Jeffrey Gagnon
Bruce Clossner
Thom Skelding

MEMBERSHIP FEES



Individual   $25
Family   $50

Business  $100
Individual Lifetime $250

Family Lifetime $500
Patron $1000

Membership renewal available at 
https://marquette-maritime-museum.square.site/

https://marquette-maritime-museum.square.site/


Fred Stonehouse, President
Kurt Fosburg, Vice President

David Northey, Treasurer
Lee Rowe, Secretary

Scott Porter
Elizabeth Yelland
Carolyn Northey
Charles Wright
Dan Fountain

Frank Donckers
Charon Porter

Susan Hill

 2022 Board of Directors                  Staff
Hilary Billman, Director

Beth Stover, Assistant Director
Wyatt Beyer
Rowan Hill

Kirsten Maki
Steve Santoro

Thanks for supporting Maritime History!


